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October 15, 2022
Dear All Saints Family,

We are blessed this year again to have a vibrant parish supported by generous parishioners.
While the lingering COVID pandemic is now accompanied by an inflationary economy, we still
have many reasons for which to offer thanks to God. He has blessed each one of us in many
ways. | am especially thankful and proud of you whose stewardship of time, talent and treasure
has made an enormous impact on our All Saints Catholic Community.

We ask the help of our good and gracious God as we embrace the challenge of moving forward
in faith despite the secular, economic, and health issues facing our world. We carry out the
mission of the Catholic Church in many ways here at All Saints. We profess four pillars for our
community. Those pillars are Welcoming, Spiritual, Education, and Fellowship. We continue to
work hard together to strengthen each of these pillars for the benefit of our future represented
by the Young Church.

Every All Saints Family is asked to prayerfully consider the level of giving that they can offer in
support of our All Saints Catholic Parish. Though these are difficult times, it is our hope that the
number of families who pledge to stewardship increases. Your donations of TIME, TALENT, and
TREASURE over the past year allowed us the opportunity to do many things in support of our
parish community. Our church is now blessed to have mobility challenged accessible entrances,
a hearing loop system for the hearing impaired, and enhanced parking for handicapped,
expectant mothers, and those over the age of 65. More work is needed and planned for our
future needs.

May God pour forth His richest blessings upon you and your family. By His grace, may we
continue to grow as stewards of our time, talent, and treasure.

Remain ever blessed,

b L
Rev. Fr. Jovita O. Okoli

Pastoral Administrator
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An Agreed Upon Procedures (AUP) Report from Salmon, Sims, Thomas & Associates was
delivered to the Diocesan Business Office. Complete copies of these reports can be found in our
parish library and online via the link below:

www.allsaintsdallas.org/financials

The reports for the church and school providing financial information concerning the fiscal year
which ended June 30, 2022 are published to our website for both the Church and the School.
The Diocese of Dallas requires we manage our financial positions as unique entities. The church
and school have separate and unique tax ID’s.

J The first report reflects the Church — Statement of Financial Position followed by
Statement of Activities.
. The second report reflect the School — Statement of Financial Position followed

by Statement of Activities.

If you have any questions regarding these financial statements, please contact members of the
All Saints Catholic Parish Finance Advisory Council.

All Saints Catholic Parish Finance Advisory Council Members for 2022-2023

Allen Gump, Chair | Jason Wagner, Co-Chair | Mike Havel, Chair Emeritus
David Adamson | Angela Brodrick-Donohue | William Bryan
David Castro | Peggy Jansen

The Finance Council is the only mandated body that has an advisory and consultative role with
the pastoral administrator of the parish (Code of Canon Law, 537). Its mission is to support the
pastoral administrator in the stewardship of parish financial resources. The council is a key
element for promoting the financial health of a parish, assuring accountability, and assisting the
pastor with his temporal responsibilities. While it does not have decision-making authority,
consultation is at the heart of the decision-making process for the administration and
stewardship of the temporal goods of the parish. The council is also accountable to the parish
community and to the Bishop of Dallas. Members should demonstrate skills or expertise in
management and finance. If you would like more information about being considered for a
position on this council, please email council chair Allen Gump at fac@allsaintsdallas.org
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